
 

MTPS/002/2022-23   
Dear Parents,  

I am thankful to the Almighty that we were able to start this academic session.  We pray and hope that 
we will have a fruitful year ahead.  

1. Standard I & II classes 
 

As per new education policy (NEP), we are planning to have KG 
that new classroom construction is in progress. Due to the rain, we were not able to complete the 
construction on time, and the final touching work is in progress. I request the parents to kindly bear 
with us.  As we have already sent a circular regar
arrangements. Std. I start on June 20
20th to July 1st. So from July 4th 
holidays, we are shifting Std. I and II classes to the new main building along with the KG classes.

 

2. Traffic Management 
 

In order to avoid the traffic problems inside the campus, I request the parents to kindly obey the 
following instructions 

a) Please don’t park the vehicles in front of the side walls of our school and KBS College.
b) Vehicles that come first to collect the students are requested to park in our Bus parking 

space inside the campus, and direct the children to board the vehicle from the Bus parkin
area in order to avoid the traffic.

c) Please don’t park the vehicles in the playground since the ground has to be maintained and 
used for the practice of children. 

3. Canteen  
 

I hope you have received a message
Children are not allowed to bring money to buy anything from the canteen and it will help to avoid 
the misuse of money inside the school campus. In order to avoid this, parents are requested to 
collect the coupons by depositing money at the 
three months. After three months, if it is not used, that can be given to the reception office and you 
will get new coupons. We encourage parents to purchase the coupon by paying cash. In unavoidable 
circumstances, for senior students from Std
Provide all details of the transaction and remember
class and division and a note saying

 

4.  Fees 
 

All the parents are requested to deposit the 1

The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step. A path without obstacles leads nowhere. 
Challenges make life interesting, overcoming
the journey meaningful with your child.

Yours faithfully 

 

Very Rev. Dr. C A Varghese 
Director for Academics and Administration, 
Mar Thoma Public School, Kochi-30
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I am thankful to the Almighty that we were able to start this academic session.  We pray and hope that 

As per new education policy (NEP), we are planning to have KG - Std.2 as Foundation School.
that new classroom construction is in progress. Due to the rain, we were not able to complete the 
construction on time, and the final touching work is in progress. I request the parents to kindly bear 
with us.  As we have already sent a circular regarding Std. I class, we have the

Std. I start on June 20th, 2022 whereas Std. 2 classes are suspended from June 
 onwards, we will have regular classes for Std I and II. After Onam

holidays, we are shifting Std. I and II classes to the new main building along with the KG classes.

In order to avoid the traffic problems inside the campus, I request the parents to kindly obey the 

park the vehicles in front of the side walls of our school and KBS College.
Vehicles that come first to collect the students are requested to park in our Bus parking 
space inside the campus, and direct the children to board the vehicle from the Bus parkin
area in order to avoid the traffic. 
Please don’t park the vehicles in the playground since the ground has to be maintained and 
used for the practice of children.  

a message regarding the reopening of the canteen from 
Children are not allowed to bring money to buy anything from the canteen and it will help to avoid 
the misuse of money inside the school campus. In order to avoid this, parents are requested to 
collect the coupons by depositing money at the school reception. The validity of the coupon is for 
three months. After three months, if it is not used, that can be given to the reception office and you 
will get new coupons. We encourage parents to purchase the coupon by paying cash. In unavoidable 

umstances, for senior students from Std. IX onwards transaction can be done through bank
Provide all details of the transaction and remember to furnish the details like name of the student, 

a note saying ‘for canteen coupons’ while doing the transaction. 

All the parents are requested to deposit the 1st instalment fee by June 30th. 

The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step. A path without obstacles leads nowhere. 
make life interesting, overcoming them make life meaningful. Let us travel together to make 

with your child. 

Director for Academics and Administration,  
30 

14/06/2022 

I am thankful to the Almighty that we were able to start this academic session.  We pray and hope that 

Std.2 as Foundation School. For 
that new classroom construction is in progress. Due to the rain, we were not able to complete the 
construction on time, and the final touching work is in progress. I request the parents to kindly bear 

have the following 
, 2022 whereas Std. 2 classes are suspended from June 

onwards, we will have regular classes for Std I and II. After Onam 
holidays, we are shifting Std. I and II classes to the new main building along with the KG classes. 

In order to avoid the traffic problems inside the campus, I request the parents to kindly obey the 

park the vehicles in front of the side walls of our school and KBS College. 
Vehicles that come first to collect the students are requested to park in our Bus parking 
space inside the campus, and direct the children to board the vehicle from the Bus parking 

Please don’t park the vehicles in the playground since the ground has to be maintained and 

regarding the reopening of the canteen from the Principal. 
Children are not allowed to bring money to buy anything from the canteen and it will help to avoid 
the misuse of money inside the school campus. In order to avoid this, parents are requested to 

school reception. The validity of the coupon is for 
three months. After three months, if it is not used, that can be given to the reception office and you 
will get new coupons. We encourage parents to purchase the coupon by paying cash. In unavoidable 

onwards transaction can be done through bank. 
furnish the details like name of the student, 

doing the transaction.  

The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step. A path without obstacles leads nowhere. 
them make life meaningful. Let us travel together to make 


